

February 5, 2019

Office of the Minister Deputy Government House Leader MLA, Edmonton-Beverly-Clareview

Mr. Andrew Serba Strategic Initiatives Manager City of Cold Lake 5513 - 48 Avenue Cold Lake, AB T9M 1A1

Dear Mr. Serba,

I am pleased to advise you that your application to the fall 2018 intake of the Community and Regional Economic Support (CARES) program has been approved for funding. Applications were reviewed through a competitive evaluation process to ensure eligibility, as per the program guidelines.

Your application may receive full or partial funding. CARES program staff will be in touch with you to confirm the amount of funding and execute a grant agreement. If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Ksenia Kavoun, program manager at 825-468-4032 (dial 310-0000 for a toll-free connection) or by email at Ksenia.kavoun@gov.ab.ca.

Congratulations on your successful application. I wish you continued success in working with community and regional leaders to accelerate and implement your initiative to help Alberta become more economically competitive and prosperous.

Sincerely,

Deron Bilous

Minister of Economic Development and Trade

cc: Mr. Scott Cyr

MLA for Bonnyville-Cold Lake